
ADM-07-25 Council June 17 2025 
Correspondence 

From: Erik  
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 8:57 PM 
To: Mailbox, Office of the Mayor <mayor@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Teen Support for Protecting Millcroft Greenspace 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To: 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward and Burlington City Council 

426 Brant Street 

Burlington, ON L7R 3Z6 

Dear Mayor Meed Ward and Council, 

My name is Erik, and I’m 18 and live with my family in Millcroft. 

I support and stand behind the urgent request for a MZO to protect our Millcroft 
neighbourhood and this essential greenspace. 

I’m writing because this greenspace means a lot—not just to me, but to my 
family, friends, and everyone who calls Millcroft home.  
 

Millcroft isn’t just a golf course. It’s where we enjoy green spaces, get active, 
watch wildlife, and enjoy the calm. It’s a big part of what makes our 
neighbourhood feel safe and connected to nature. 
 

So many people have already spoken up against the development. It’s 
frustrating that it’s still being considered. It feels like no one’s really listening to 
the people who actually live here. 
 

Thank you for supporting the MZO to help protect Millcroft. Please keep 
fighting for our neighbourhood and our future. 
 

Sincerely, 

Erik, Millcroft resident 
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